Personnel / Finance sub-committee

Present: JA  JF  RS  JB  BR  MF

Apologies: MBJ

Review Staffing levels

· RS circulated breakdown of current staffing levels which the committee recognised as the minimum level necessary to meet current demands.

· Committee discussed possible future changes in staffing levels and strategies to meet the needs of the high class sizes and to enable the senior management to run the school to good effect.

· The healthy carry forward in the budget was discussed in looking at how staffing levels may be addressed in the coming year to meet these many demands.

Staff Responsibilities

· RS circulated a breakdown of the current curriculum and management responsibilities held by each member of staff.

Budget Monitor

Budget monitor circulated – which shows a predicted under spend of

 £17, 387. 

School Roll

Pupil forecast showing  a slight fall back by 2010. Committee discussed future building projects and possible village development. Committee agreed that RS should write to both parish council and Torridge district council to highlight the predicament of the school in light of the increase in housing in the village and the rising pupil numbers.

Budget Setting

Committee discussed the allocation of monies to a range of areas. Costs have been set in line with this year. Committee agreed to allocate 2008 / 09 budget in line with the model presented to them.

Recommendation to be passed to Full Governors for ratification.

School services and contracts

RS circulated a current list of school services and contracts and committee discussed each and agreed to continue with all these contracts and to review them at the same time next year.

Comparative Information

Committee looked at data that compared levels of funding for the school with others in the county and nationally. Committee agreed that the levels of funding per head for the children here at Bradworthy did not compare favourably both nationally and with many other Devon schools. The committee felt this was particularly unacceptable given the excellent value for money the school has attained in many areas of  provision and it was felt that given our minimal staffing levels that both the local MP MR Geoffrey Cox and the LEA need to be made aware of this data and how this is impacting on the school. RS to forward this information to the appropriate people.  

Best Value

BR to strengthen the wording of the statement for presentation to Full Governors.
